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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Over the last couple of weeks, we have seen a large number of children come down with a sickness bug, 

which is why we emailed the letter to you explaining what to look out for and to keep your child off school 

for 48 hours. Hopefully, the half term break next week will put a stop to it spreading further – fingers crossed!  

This week, Y5&6 enjoyed their visit to ‘ThinkTank’ in Birmingham, and KS1 enjoyed their author visit by Deb 

Wood (see photo below). These visits and visitors really do inspire children and bring their learning to life.  

Next week is half term. I hope you manage to get a break, despite the weather! A reminder that we have an 

INSET day on Monday 2nd June, and so we look forward to seeing the children return on Tuesday 3rd June at 

the normal time.  

Have a lovely weekend and half term break! Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
              may 

Mon 26th – Fri 30th – Half Term 

               June 

Mon 2nd – INSET Day - School 

Closed 

Mon 9th – Y1 Phonics Tests 

Fri 13th – Reception & Y6 Class 

photos 

Mon 16th – Pre-School & Reception 

Sports Day at 10am 

Tues 17th – KS1 Sports Day - 2pm 

Wed 18th – Y3/4 Sports Day – 2pm 

Thurs 19th – Y5/6 Sports Day-2pm 

Thurs 26th – Summer Fayre 

 July 

 

Bible Explore 

After half term, Years 5&6 will be having RE lessons from David 

Brown, a ‘Walk Through the Bible’ presenter, which supplements 

our RE curriculum. David has been teaching this now for the past 

15 years, and children enjoy the interactive way that they learn 

the material.  

 

 
House Points – This week’s winners are: air! 

Air 

1,043 
Earth 

979 

Parent governor wanted! 

Mrs Jeavons has decided to step down as a parent 

governor at our next meeting in June. Therefore, we 

have a parent governor vacancy. Nomination forms have 

been sent out this week. Please do consider this, as we 

appreciate the parent voice on our governing board. 

Thank you.  

Fire 

974 

Water 

880 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 81%                                    

Class RL – 82%                               

Class 1B – 94%                                            

Class 1/2F – 92%                                           

Class 2T – 88%                                             

Class 3H – 99%                                          

Class 3/4L – 82%                                          

Class 4N – 86%                                                

Class 5B – 84%                                        

Class 5/6K – 90%                                        

Class 6B – 75% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 87%                                             

Well done to class 3H for their 

99% attendance this week! 

 

 

Classes for next 

year 

Reminder! An email has been sent to 

you asking for 3 names of friends for 

your child’s class next year. Please 

return by Friday 6th June. Thank you.  

School Uniform 

Reminder! Please do not send your 

child in wearing hot pants. These can 

be worn under a school dress, but not 

by themselves. Children can wear 

school shorts, which can be purchased 

from Totally Uniform or supermarkets.  
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We have been chosen to take part in Tesco Stronger Starts customer vote, which runs until the end of June 2025. The 

project with the highest number of votes across the region will receive £1,500. If we win, it will help us purchase new 

books to support children with their Phonics.  To vote, you need to make a purchase of any value, and you will receive a 

blue token to place in the voting unit near the exit of the store. Please help support us next time you visit Tesco! 

Please see below a list of stores taking part in the voting on our project: 

➢ 2292 Kingswinford Express DY6 9PT 

➢ 2386 Highland Road Dudley Express DY1 3BT 

➢ 2780 Kingswinford Esso Express DY6 9HP 

➢ 5549 Gornal Dudley Express DY3 2DA 

➢ 6197 Dudley Extra DY1 4RP 

➢ 6716 Goose Pub Kingswinford Express DY6 8QE 

➢ 6852 Wolverhampton Hurst Road Express WV14 9EU 

 

KS1 Author Visit 
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